
REVIEW OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL PROCESS FOR 
PROCURING SETTLEMENT AND LANGUAGE SERVICES 

 
STATUS UPDATE – July 20, 2006 

 
 
The Ministry of Attorney General has extended the contract of Capital City Purchasing Services
to complete its review of the process used to award funds for Settlement and Language services
under the BC Settlement and Adaptation Program.  
 
The original term of the contract was from March 7, 2006 to June 14. The term has been extended
to September 8, 2006 so the contractor can provide details about recommendations made in the
draft report submitted in June.  
 
The Ministry will advise stakeholders of its next step once the final report has been received.  
 


